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Roadworks – Temporary Disruption 

Road closure on Shobnall road from  

Friday 14th February – Monday 10th March 2025 

Alternative routes are required.  

 

Please leave plenty of time for your appointment. 

Our sales team can be contacted on 01283 320978

 

This is due to rectification of Gas Main and Carriageway. Works completed by Power On.  
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Current Details 

Friday 14th February, 7pm full closure until Sunday 23rd February 

Sunday 23rd February, 4-way traffic lights for approximately 2 weeks. 

Following this, the council are working to repair the kerbs for approximately 3 weeks.  

 

Map shows alternative route 

To access St Aidan’s Garden you will need to join the A38 coming of at Branston, and 

take the 4.4 mile diversion through Tatenhill. Please note, this route does include narrow 

lanes.  

 


